
 
 
 
 

FSCLS 2018 Spring Symposium 
March 09, 2018, 8:00 am – 4:30 pm 

Nemours Children Hospital 
  

The laboratory professionals of the Florida Society for Clinical Laboratory Science invite 

you, our colleagues in clinical laboratory medicine, to participate and support us at our annual 

FSCLS Spring Symposium in March 09, 2018. As partners in our profession, we extend the 

opportunity to interact with clinical laboratory professionals throughout Florida. The annual 

FSCLS Spring Symposium attracts participants from all levels of the clinical laboratory 

profession: managers, department supervisors, medical laboratory scientists and technicians as 

well as students, who represent our future and your future.  

I have enclosed a registration form to reserve your spot at our symposium. Your support 

will be recognized in our official program as well as on the day of the seminar.  As partners in 

health care, we need to join forces to work toward our common goal of quality health care by 

providing continuing education to our laboratory professionals. 

Thank you for your commitment to our profession, and support of FSCLS educational 

and professional goals. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Heather McNasby. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heather McNasby 
FSCLS President 
13535 Nemours Parkway 
Orlando, FL 32827 
Cell: 407-730-0700 
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